
Shawn Tuma Weighs in on Recent Social Media
Outage

Spencer Fane attorney Shawn Tuma was recently featured in a WFAA-TV story about
the recent global outage for three social media platforms – Facebook, Instagram,
and WhatsApp.

Shawn explained the vulnerability of the Internet during the segment, noting, “[i]f this
can happen to a company like Facebook, it really is a message we should all
understand – which is there’s no such thing as being secure in today’s world.”

At Spencer Fane, Shawn focuses his practice on cybersecurity, data privacy, data
breach and incident response, regulatory compliance, computer fraud-related legal
issues, and cyber-related litigation. He also continues to evolve in his legal career as
an author, instructor, and analyst for the national media.

To view the full news segment, please click here.

https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/shawn-tuma/
https://www.wfaa.com/article/tech/facebook-outage-nice-break-or-rude-awakening/287-f42652b4-7605-4658-b12b-fd3a4ff1025b

